Steven Liang

From: Ro

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 5:17 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates
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attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board
C/0: Steven Liang

1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102

Look, this is real simple ... water is cheaper than gasoline, and it keeps me healthy, clean and entertained (think
swimming ). | can't get any of that with gasoline and as | said it cost more! Keep my water clean and be reasonable with

the increase and | am good!!

Rosario





